The Honorable Nikki Haley
Governor of South Carolina
P.O. Box 11829

Columbia, SC 29211

July 8, 2015
Dear Governor Haley,

[ am writing you to request a letter of congratulations for my son, Harrison Foxx Lisle, who
recently earned the rank of Eagle Scout. He has been a member of Troop 268 in New Market since
2008 and participated in countless activities involving community service. As you may be aware the
process of earning this rank requires tremendous dedication and commitment over many years where
assorted boy scout ranks must be earned along with 21 merit badges. Harrison has been involved in
scouting since he was a youngster in elementary school and has spent time assisting others by
volunteering for many different projects involving food drives, reading programs, public property
beautification, animal shelter cleaning, habit restorations to name a few. As a Boy Scout he has had the
opportunity to learn and grow with a group of boys spanning in ages from 11 to 17 and been involved
in a variety of activities that have taught him how to be a contributing member of a team as well as a
leader of a team. He has held a number of leadership positions a long the way such as Patrol Leader,
Troop Historian, Quartermaster, and Senior Patrol Leader.

Harrison's Eagle Project involved the preparation for and staining of a pool pump house at Camp
Misty Mount in the Catoctin National Park in Thurmont, Maryland. He worked with Mrs Debbie Mills
in the park visitor center to find a suitable project, and Mr Scott Bell in the park administration office
once a project had been identified. Over the course of 6 months he formulated a project plan which
included a list of supplies and materials needed, tools required, number of people to perform the work,
and a safety plan. The project was completed by 24 scouts and 8 adults at Harrison's direction. Harrison
and Mr Bell reviewed the project one week after it was completed and he obtained sign-off as a job
well done.

Harrison recently graduated from Saint John's Catholic Prep in Buckeystown, Maryland and is
planning to attend the University of South Carolina in Columbia this fall were he will be working
toward a degree in Marine Science in hopes of one day becoming a veterinarian.

Please join me in congratulating Harrison Foxx Lisle on achieving one of his goals of Eagle Scout.

Sincerely, )
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James F Lisle

5728 Little Spring Way
Frederick, MD 21704
301.882.1079



